
From: Joey Pottinger
To: McRae, Angela
Subject: Proposed time chance.
Date: March 12, 2019 10:30:35 PM

I do NOT support the proposed time change from 5:00 until 9:30. 

Council already had a tough enough time with attendance and making quorum and I don’t think the 9:30 start time 
will help that.   It makes it more difficult for the public to attend as well.  Not to mention the Lunches provided for 
council Members paid for by the City. 

Leave them at 5:00

Joey Pottinger

Sent from my iPhone
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